
 

 

OFFICIAL 

NOTICE TO ALL DRIVERS WITH TRANSIT 

MOVEMENTS 

 

The transit system NCTS has now moved to the new Phase 5. 

 

If you are carrying goods where the LRN was created before 

06:00 on Monday 1st July, you cannot proceed to have the 

movement released. 

 

You must speak to the trader whose goods you are moving and 

ask them to provide a new LRN, created in NCTS Phase 5. 

 

Customs officers can not release your transit movement with 

any LRN created before 06:00 on Monday 1st July. 


